
 

 

 

 

29 April 2005 

TIMCO ENGINEERING INC. 
849 NW State Rd 45 
Newberry, Florida 32669 
 
Ph: 888 472 2424 
Fax: 352 472 2030 

 

Subject: Request for Confidentiality for FCC Certification Application  
Company: Keycorp Limited 
 
Pursuant to Rule 47 CFR, Chapter 1, Section 0.457(d)(1)(ii), Keycorp Limited, requests that prior to the 
equipment authorization grant, the entire application be classified and deemed confidential by the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) and as such be withheld from public inspection. 
 
As per 47 CFR, Chapter 1, Section 0.457, the exhibits tendered for the purpose of this grant, contain details 
of trade secrets and technical data that are not made available to competitors and the general public.  This 
information is treated in a confidential manner by Keycorp Limited and guarded from disclosure to our 
competitors. 
 
Apart from a limited number of employees, the information has previously only been disclosed to the Test 
House responsible for conducting testing and authorized to act as our agent during the certification process. 
 
Pursuant to 47CFR Chapter 1, Section 0.459, Keycorp Limited requests post-grant confidentiality for the 
following items, ensuring that this material continue to be withheld from public inspection following the grant. 
 
Exhibits:  Schematics, Block Diagram, Technical Operational Description, Parts List 
 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Ken McAnulty 
Engineering Services Manager 


